
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Clifton P. Cyr <cliftonpcyr@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 8:17 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Why don’t you try driving one of these EVs from Madawaska or Ft. Kent to Bangor in below 

zero weather? See how far you get. This makes absolutely no sense in a state like Maine. What 

the hell are you thinking? 

Clifton Cyr 

Madawaska 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


